
May 30th 
  
At about 9:30 am the Weyburn PS responded to a report of a business break & enter.  It appears that 
although an attempt was made entry was not gained.   
  
At about noon the Weyburn PS received a complaint of erratic driving action on the Comp School 
grounds.  After investigation and a related later occurrence the matter was dealt with by the school. 
  
The Weyburn PS received a report of vandalism to a downtown business.  The matter is still under 
investigation. 
  
At about 11:30 pm the Weyburn PS responded to a report of a domestic disturbance between a 28 year 
old female and a 43 year old male.  The matter was mediated with no further action being required by 
the police. 
  
May 31st 
  
At about 11:30 am the Weyburn PS responded to a report of a domestic disturbance at a residence.  The 
police remained to keep the peace while a 50 year old male moved from the residence. 
  
At about 11:30pm the Weyburn PS responded to a domestic disturbance between family 
members.  After getting the facts the matter was mediated without need for further action. 
  
June 1st 
  
The Weyburn PS responded to a report of a break & enter to 2 businesses in the downtown core.  An 
undisclosed amount of cash was taken from each business.  Forensic Identification Services were 
requested.  The matter is still under investigation. 
  
The Weyburn PS received a report of a ‘Secret Shopper’ scam.   
  
June 2nd 
  
At about 11am the Weyburn PS received a report of an assault.  As a result of the investigation a 16 year 
old female has been charged with 2 counts of committing an Assault on 2 other 16 year old females. 
  
At about 8:50pm the Weyburn PS responded to a report of a domestic disturbance at a residence.  Upon 
arrival they found that a 27 year old male and 36 year old female were having a disagreement.  The 
matter was mediated without the need for further police intervention. 
  
June 4th 
  
The Weyburn PS received a report of a vehicle in the 500 Block of Dieppe Drive being vandalized.  The 
matter is still under investigation. 
  
 
 
 



June 5th 
  
The Weyburn PS received a report of trespassers swimming in the pool.  1 suspect was caught at the 
scene and the other 2 were identified through clothing left at the pool.  2 – 22 year old males and 1-21 
year old male were charged under the Bylaw for being in the pool after hours. 
  
The Weyburn PS received a report from a local hotel that a patron had checked out without paying.  The 
matter is still under investigation. 
  
At about 9:30 pm the Weyburn PS responded to a report of an unwanted houseguest.  Found in the 
house was a 48 year old female who was highly intoxicated.  After being checked out at the hospital she 
was lodged in cells until sober and then released. 
 

June 3rd to June 5th  

Weyburn Police CTSS Traffic Services issued 29 tickets, 8 warnings, and 2 vehicle inspections. Of the 29 

tickets, police members issued several tickets under the Traffic Safety Act (TSA) and the Alcohol and 

Gaming Regulation Act (AGRA). Some violations cited included but not limited to: 

- Exceeding the posted speed limit 

- Exceeding 60km/h when passing emergency vehicles  

- Driver/ Passenger fail to wear seatbelt   

- Disobey Stop Sign 

- Minor Possess Alcohol 

- Open/Consume Alcohol in Motor Vehicle  

 

 

 


